
 

 

 

 

 

HYDRANT FLUSHING 

 

NOTICE TO DIGHTON WATER DISTRICT CUSTOMERS 

 
THE DIGHTON WATER DISTRICT WILL CONDUCT A 

WATER MAIN FLUSHING PROGRAM STARTING 

MONDAY APRIL 3
rd

 THROUGH FRIDAY APRIL 21
ST

 2017.  

THE WORK WILL TAKE PLACE BETWEEN THE HOURS 

OF 8:00 PM AND 3:00AM. 

THIS PROGRAM WILL RESULT IN DISCOLORED 

WATER AND PERIODS OF LOW WATER PRESSURE.  
CUSTOMERS SHOULD CURTAIL ANY LAUNDRY 

OPERATIONS DURING THESE TIMES.  PLEASE CHECK 

YOUR WATER BEFORE USING.  THE WATER DISTRICT 

CANNOT BE HELD RESPONSIBLE FOR ANY DAMAGES 

INCURRED AS A RESULT OF THE FLUSHING 

PROGRAM WHICH IS A NECESSARY AND NORMAL 

MAINTENANCE FUNCTION. 

 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR COOPERATION 

DIGHTON WATER DISTRICT 

 


